URGENT

No 8-25/2006-TW/ 4 3D
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
' Directorate Of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex
It iy
Port Blair, the dated ° April, 2015
To

The Assistant Director(Admn.)
Port Management Board
A & N Administration
Port Blair

Sub: Annual report regarding representation of SCs, STs &
OBCs in the Central Govt. Services as on 01.01.2015 (i.e. for
the year 2014)-reg.

Sir,

I am to refer to your letter No. 6072/PMB/2007/1680 dt.
7/4/2015 on the subject cited above and to say that on scrutiny of
the report it is observed that in Group- ‘C’ post one SC is recruited,
where as in this UT No SC is notified. i

It is, therefore, requested that the same may kindly be
clarified by return post so as to enable this Directorate to send a
consolidated report to the Ministry.

Yours faithfully

Y

Sr. Investigator (OBC)
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